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The Boszorkany street cashier will close

Dear Student,

| would like to inform you that the Boszorkany street cashier will close 3rd July 2023.
Henceforth the following cashiers will be available at the University:

-Ifjusdg street cashier,

-Szanté street cashier and

-Rakéczi street cashier.

Please kindly consider yourself advised.

CRO
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